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Sand Hollow requests impact fee relief 

 
BRIAN AHERN  

HURRICANE – For the second meeting in a row, the Hurricane City Council heard a request 
Thursday regarding relief from the city’s high impact fees. 

Drake Howell of Sand Hollow Resort appeared before the council, saying the 10-unit villa his 
company is looking to add to the property would more easily become a reality if the city rolled back 
some of the impact fees on the building. 

“We’re excited about the opportunity to have funds become available to break ground,” Howell said. 
“The prospect of us moving forward will improve if the city is able to work with us on the impact fees.” 

City Manager Clark Fawcett said the city could give Sand Hollow resort a break on the street impact 
fees as long as the villas were rented out instead of being sold as permanent residences. 

For the full story, see tomorrow's edition of The Spectrum & Daily News. 
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